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School Admissions and Appeals  People  Cumbria County Council  PO Box 415  Carlisle  CA1 9GU 
T: 01228 221582  E: school.admissions@cumbria.gov.uk  

6 December 2021
SAA/KG/LM
To Head Teachers and Governing Bodies/Academy Trusts

Foundation, Voluntary Aided, Free Schools and Academies 
Dear Head/Chair of Governors

2023-2024 Admission Arrangements – Own Admission Authority Schools

I wrote to you on 15 October 2021 regarding your admissions arrangements for 2023-24.
In that letter I set out the requirements of the School Admissions Code 2021 in relation to consultation on any proposed changes to the policy (consultation to have taken place for a minimum of six weeks in the period 1 October 2021 and 31 January 2022) and advised you that the admission arrangements must be formally agreed/determined by 28 February 2022.  If there are any proposed changes to the admission arrangements that should to be consulted on, the last date that any consultation could begin was 20 December 2021.  
Once the admissions arrangements have been determined, a copy must be published on your website and must stay there until the end of the offer year.  You must also send a copy of the full, determined admission arrangements (and supplementary forms, where one is required) to the LA by 15 March 2022.  Following determination of admission arrangements, any objections must be made to the Schools Adjudicator by 15 May.

We are now approaching the end of the period during which any consultation on proposed changes to the admission arrangements for 2023-24 can take place and be completed by 31 January 2022.  Following any consultation, the governing body/academy trust will then determine the admission arrangements and I would be grateful if you could please ensure that a copy of  the  admission  arrangements  are  forwarded  to  school  admissions, school.admissions@cumbria.gov.uk as soon as possible. You may be in the process of consulting or have already forwarded a copy of the proposed arrangements to school admissions but if not, you should be aware of the deadlines set out above.  
If you have any queries or require any advice or further information on any of the above, please do not hesitate to contact your named admissions contact, or email school admissions at the email address above. 
Thank you for your cooperation.

Yours sincerely 
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Karen Graham
School Admissions and Appeals Officer

Cc 
Director of Education, The CE Diocese of Carlisle

Head of RC Diocesan Education Service, The Diocese of Lancaster 
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